
Republic of the Philippines;
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONlVfENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
MIMAROPA Region

MEMORANDUM

FOR

ATT’N.

FROM

SUBJECT

FEB 1 7 2Q23

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR- MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.. 
Ennita, Manila

The Chief, Survey and Mapping Division 

The OIC-PENR Officer

REQUEST FOR A COPY OF APPROVED 
SUBDIVISION PLAN NO. CSD -4B-000284

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated February 10, 2023 of CENR Officer 
Anastacio A. Santos regarding the request for a copy of approved Subdivision Plan No. Csd-4B- 
00284 as surveyed by Engr. Caesar E. Queber and was approved on July 27,2011.

In this regard, please be informed that said survey plan shall serve as reference in 
accepting public land applications by the concerned CENR Office.

For information and approval.

For the OIC-PENRO:

CELSO B. ALMAM^N 
Cliief, TSD

TSD-RPS

Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occ. Mindoro 
Email Address: penrooccmin@denr.gov.ph

mailto:penrooccmin@denr.gov.ph





